
Chabad Center of Kendall/Pinecrest invites you to 

COME TASTE AND EXPERIENCE 
PASSOVER DELICACIES   

AT MILAMS WITH RABBI HARLIG
11701 S. DIXIE HWY

Rabbi Harlig will be available to answer any questions 
you may have regarding the Passover holiday. 

SUNDAY, APRIL 10TH
1:00 P.M. - 4:00 P.M.

A Project of the Lester & Hilda Greenstein Chabad Center of Kendall/Pinecrest
www.chabadofkendall.org/305-234-5654


